
 

Eisteddfod 2019 
 

This year’s Eisteddfod will take place on Friday 8th March, which 
is the first week back after half term. The Eisteddfod will see 
the children and staff come together to celebrate our wonderful 
country and heritage. As well as singing and dancing there will be a 
range of competitions which will recognise the pupils’ creativity 
and hard work.  
 
Welsh Costume 

All pupils are welcome to come to school on 
Friday 8th March wearing a traditional Welsh 
costume or alternatively, clothing which 
represents Wales. It would be fantastic to see 

children ‘thinking outside the box’ and coming up with a creative 
and original costume idea, using a Welsh place, landmark or emblem 
to inspire them.  
 
Half Term Home Learning 
Over half term all pupils have been set the challenge of helping to 
decorate our hall in preparation for our eisteddfod celebrations; we 
would like them to create a piece of art which will be displayed on 
the school stage. The children can choose how to present their 
art; they may want to make a 3D model, sketch, paint or produce 
a cartoon…the more creative, the better! Each year group has 
been given a theme to inspire their work:   
 
Nursery – Sheep                  Reception – Daffodils           
Year 1 – Dragons                  Year 2 – Castles      
Year 3/4 – Love Spoons          Year 5/6 – Welsh Landscapes 
 

All home completed home learning projects to be awarded 10 house 
points. 
 

For all competitions class teachers will choose the top three 
entries from their class and award: 
 

1st – 100 points           2nd – 75 points          3rd – 50 points    
 
 

Highly Commended – 30 points 



 
If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s 

class teacher 
 

Pob lwc! 
  


